
To:      The Cathaoirleach and Each Member of the Boyle Municipal District

Date:  14th March 2019

Re:      Notice of  Boyle Municipal District Meeting with Dept of Justice Officials

Dear Cathaoirleach & Members,

Notice is hereby given that a Meeting has been arranged with Department of Justice Officials regarding the 
Shannon Key West Hotel, Rooskey as requested.

The meeting will take place on Wednesday March 20th 2019 at 3. 00 pm in the Boyle Municipal District 
Offices. 

You are hereby requested to attend.
 

Yours sincerely,

Michael Conlon
Municipal District Co Ordinator

_______________________________________________________________________________________
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